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Investing in our schools 
The NSW Government is investing $6 billion 
over the next four years to deliver more than 
170 new and upgraded schools to support 
communities across NSW. In addition, a 
record $847 million is being spent on school 
maintenance over four years, along with a 
record $500 million for the sustainable 
Cooler Classrooms program to provide air 
conditioning to schools. This is the largest 
investment in public education 
infrastructure in the history of NSW.

Lindfield Learning Village
A project is underway to refurbish the former 
University of Technology Sydney (UTS)  
Ku-Ring-Gai site into a new school.

The project includes:
y Three new homebase schools within the

building

y Upgrading the existing theatre

y Upgrading the existing sports hall

y High-quality technical spaces for science,
engineering, hospitality, visual and performing
arts, as well as music and film.

Project summary
Since receiving development consent, works 
have included a clean of the building exterior, 
installation of new services and lifts and 
completing a makeover of the existing 
auditorium. External car parks, including 
service roads, have also been improved 
including recommissioning of the existing fire 
trail.

In addition, waterproofing, testing of the site 
and underground water and thinning of the 
vegetation to comply with bush fire regulations 
has also occurred.

Next steps
In the coming weeks, the internal areas will be 
fitted out with new wall and floor finishes, 
joinery and equipment.

In January, the school will undergo final testing 
and commissioning and the landscaping and 
fencing works will be installed. In consultation 
with Council, the project team will clean and 
refresh the existing bus bay on Eton Road prior 
to completion.
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Working hours
Internal and external work on Lindfield Learning 
Village will continue through December and 
January in preparation for the school opening on 
30 January 2019.

Weekdays from 7am to 6pm 
Saturdays from 8am to 3.30pm 
Please note that low noise activities will be 
undertaken outside the above hours.

Information booth
You are invited to an information booth on 
Thursday 13 December. This will give members of 
the local community the opportunity to speak 
with the project team about the project and 
upcoming construction milestones.

Please note that this session will not be providing 
information on the educational model or 
enrollment procedures.

Date:      Thursday 13 December 2018

Time:      5.30 to 7.30pm

Place:    The Roseville Club
64 Pacific Highway, Roseville.
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For more information contact:
School Infrastructure NSW 
Email: lindfieldlearningvillage@det.nsw.edu.au 
Phone: 1800 103 025 
www: schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au




